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Please join us at Derby Lane, located at 10490 Gandy Blvd N St. 

Petersburg, on Thursday February 1st at 5:30pm to 

celebrate and support our Academy of Finance. 

Come dressed to impress and enjoy a casino-themed evening 

full of excitement! 

The evening will include a live and silent auction, music, good 

food, drinks, and lots of fun. 

Tickets can be purchased for $30 a ticket from any Academy of 

Finance student, at any scheduled ticket sales event, or by  

contacting Mrs. Bercume at bercumek@pcsb.org. 
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